
 

 

Notice of Vacancy for a Councillor 
 

 
London Borough of Barnet 

 
East Barnet Ward 

 
 

18 March 2021 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in accordance with Section 89(1)(b) of 
the Local Government Act 1972, that a vacancy exists in the office of 
Councillor for the East Barnet ward of the London Borough of Barnet 
consequent upon the resignation of Councillor Jo Cooper, Councillor 
of the said Ward. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

John Hooton 
Returning Officer 
 
2 Bristol Avenue, 
Colindale, 
London NW9 4EW 
 


